
In conjunction with the PTO, we are collecting gently used clothing items so we may “Pay it Forward” 

and give to other families in the district. These clothing items should be within our current dress code 

criteria.  

Clothing Collection May 14-17 – Send clothing items that your child grew out of to school. They can be 

dropped off in the boxes outside the main office.  

Clothing Distribution Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday – August 6-8 from 9:00-11:00 and 1:00-3:00  

Clothing will be given away until the supplies are gone.  Families are encouraged to check the district’s 

website daily during distribution in case the clothes are all gone. 

 


